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“Inspiring and Empowering every Charger, every day.” 

 

What’s Happening at the Preschool 

November was an extremely busy month at the preschool.  We have 

finalized most of our initial evaluations for special services.  Thank you to 

our TLEC staff for all of their extra hours to make sure our youngest 

chargers are receiving the services they need.  We have begun our data 

analysis for pre-academics and are currently devising a new SEL screener 

that is preschool appropriate. We look forward to learning more about our 

youngest learners to drive our classroom instruction. The preschool had a 

fun-filled learning experience with our fall season and holidays. We also 

had a former teacher join us as a guest speaker.  Please see the newsletter linked below for more information on 

preschool activities and important dates 

SAC December Newsletter 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFTRMUgbIA/glzhnwpujtTDZ54NCRFy3Q/view?utm_content=DAFTRMUgbIA&utm

_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton 

BOE Goal 5: Budget and Facilities 

This BOE goal is extremely important not only for budgetary planning but to determine the priorities most conducive 

to student achievement.  The budget and facilities that we oversee directly affect the impact we have on the rest of 

your BOE goals.  At the preschool we are looking to improve the following priorities for student safety and security. 

1. Secured Entrance 

2. Completion of HVAC replacements 

3. Play Ground Shade Awning 

4. Carpet Rotation (5 years) 

5. Gym Door Replacements 

6. Down Spouts (gym) 

 

 

 


